
Mt. Pleasant Teachers Association Benefit Fund 

 
 
Hawthorne Elementary School 

225 Memorial Drive 

Hawthorne, NY 10532 

Telephone (914) 769-8536 

Cell # (845) 542-3812  (Ellen) 

 

 
 
Federal regulations (COBRA) entitle terminated employees or their dependents extension 
of benefits under certain conditions.  Since you have terminated your employment 
(retired, resigned or are on temporary leave) with the Mt. Pleasant School District, you 
are entitled to continue your dental and vision coverage for 18 months. 
 
Regulations require that the terminated employee pay the premium for this coverage on a 
monthly basis.  Regulations also specify that you have sixty (60) days in which to make 
your determination regarding this coverage.   Please check the appropriate box and mail it 
before your 60 day limitation period. Please mail it to: ​MPTA Benefit Fund, ℅ Zenith 
American Solutions, PO Box 5817, Wallingford, CT 06492 
 
Upon notification that you desire coverage. will mail you the appropriate information for 
payment for the specified coverages.  As these coverages are a serious matter, I sincerely 
request that you take immediate action in order to determine your coverage needs.  If you 
have any questions regarding your rights and/or coverage, please contact Zenith 
American Solutions. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Ellen Igo  Kerri DeCrenza  
MPTA Benefit Co-Chairpersons 
 

 


